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The first meeting of the Treasure Coast Senior Softball Association's 2020-21 
Board of Directors met at Langford Park on May 21, 2020. The meeting was called to 
order by Tim Rocklein. Present were Bill Schmidt, Bob Ernst, Joe Faggione, and Tim, 
and joining the group via telephone was Dave Messner. 

The first order of business was to elect the 2020-21 board officers. The results:  

• President – Dave 
• Vice President – Tim 
• Treasurer – Joe 
• Secretary – Bill 
• Trustee - Bob 

The TCSSA 2019-20 financial books were closed at the end of our fiscal year: 

4/31/2020. Our closing balance was $6,503.03. There are two items from the 2020 

season that still need to be paid for, i.e., the league championship trophy and the 

league championship jackets. 

Next, the Board unanimously voted to allow all TCSSA members (year-around 
residents and all others who are here for a shorter period of time) to seek to be a team 
manager for the 2021 season. The Board will ultimately make the final decision on 
who will manage. By July, we will issue a list of the characteristics we will be looking 
for in a manager. 

The Board will have monthly meetings through the end of 2020. 

Joe and Dave put together Covid-19 guidelines for the safety of our members when 
we return to playing softball at Langford: 

1. Players will practice appropriate social distancing (a minimum of 10 feet apart) when 
sitting in the stands or standing outside of the fenced playing area and during batting 
practice. The dugouts will not be used, and players are prohibited from sitting or 
standing in them. 

2. Protective masks will be worn near other players and spectators. 
3. Hand sanitizers will be provided on both the home and visitors' sides of the field. Players 

not wearing gloves are encouraged to use the sanitizer between innings. 
4. The game balls will be sanitized between innings and at times during the game when 

possible. 
5. Players will be responsible for removing their bat from the field of play after each at-bat. 

If a player reaches base, his bat will be put aside. After the inning, the owner of the bat 
will be expected to remove it from the field of play. Bats will not be shared. 
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6. Any player repeatedly coughing or showing signs of a cold will be asked to leave the park. 
7. Players not complying with these guidelines will be asked to leave. 


